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Why We are Here

May to October 2021

Pilot conducted, 
feedback gathered and 
compliance monitored

January 2022

Administration is 
reporting back to 
Council based on pilot 
assessment

January 2021

Council motion to 
conduct engagement 
and identify potential 
sites for the pilot, 
associated costs and 
timelines.

May 2021

Council motion to 
conduct the pilot in 
select River Valley 
parks and report back 
to Council

June 2019

The Youth Council 
presented to CPSC on 
public consumption of 
liquor in municipal 
picnic sites. 



Designated Pilot Locations - Alcohol 
Consumption



Ongoing Feedback During 
the Pilot



Post-Pilot Survey



Stakeholder Feedback

Concerns identified pre and post 
pilot:
● Trends associated with 

increased substance abuse
● Normalization of alcohol use
● Increased exposure to some 

populations
● Safety considerations
● Lack of data related to 

individuals using parks



Enforcement Findings

Violation Type # of Violations

Alcohol related in 
designated sites

245

Alcohol related in 
non-designated sites

1,664

Non-alcohol related 
in designated and 
non-designated sites

541



Next Steps and Considerations



Thank You


